St. Dominic School Schoolofstdominic.org 507-645-8136

August 11, 2022



Welcome to St. Dominic School 22-23!

Welcome to all of the new families and students to our school, and welcome back to our returning students and their families! While summer vacation is a relaxing time, it feels nice to be getting the school ready for the return of our students.

We will send information to families every Thursday in our Saintly News. Please be sure to take the time to read each newsletter so that you are prepared for September 6! Should you have questions at anytime, please contact the School Office.

Blessings, Dawn Biren

Did you miss the important Food Service email sent on Wednesday? Click here for all of the information you need to know!

Back to School Open House

Everyone is invited to our annual Back to School Open House on <u>Wednesday</u>, <u>August 31 from 4-6pm</u>. This is your chance to see your teachers, drop off your school supplies and visit the school!

If your family is unable to attend this night and you would like to drop off your child's school supplies before the first day of school, you can make special arrangements through the School Office.

Getting Ready for 2022-2023

School Supplies:

The <u>School Supplies Lists</u> have been posted to the school website.

Saint Watch Registration:

Saint Watch registration is now open for 2022-2023. All families must register each school year, even if you used the program last year. September Care Calendars will be sent to registered families on August 10.

School Dress Code:

The approved <u>School Dress Code</u> can be found on our website. For questions, please contact the school office.

<u>Marathon 2022</u>

Mark your calendars for our annual School Marathon on Friday, October 7. Your family will receive their Marathon Packet including your pledge sheet at the Back to School Open House.

Tuition Agreements are Coming!

Next week all registered families will receive an email from TADS with a link to complete their Tuition Agreement. This is where you will accept the financial agreement for this next school year including choosing your payment plan and setting up your financial information in the TADS system. These Tuition Agreements must be completed by September 1, 2022.

Reminder: Preschool, PreK, and Kindergarten families...Health Forms, including immunizations, are due <u>BEFORE</u> the first day of school. Thank you!

